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Dear Supporter! 
 
Thank you for considering a generous, tax-deductible donation to the Parent Teacher 
Organization of  Harmony School of Innovation Houston middle school.  Our PTO is proud to 
support HSI-H, which received a Texas Education Agency “A” rating in 2022.  HSI-H is part of the 
nationally recognized Harmony Public School (HPS) system that prepares each student for 
higher education by providing a safe, caring, and collaborative atmosphere featuring quality, 
student-centered educational programs with a strong emphasis on Science, Technology, 
Engineering, and Mathematics.   
 
HPS has been featured in the Washington Post, Newsweek, and US News and World Report for 
its challenging academics and student success.  As one of the oldest HPS campuses, HSI-H is a 
Title I school that propels its students, 80% of whom qualify for free and reduced meals, to 
continued high achievement in high school and then college acceptance at universities ranging 
from the University of Houston, UHD, UT Austin, Georgetown, Columbia, Rice, and Yale.  
 
Your generous, tax-deductible donation will help our PTO fund field trips, buy equipment, 
purchase teacher and student supplies, sponsor teacher professional development, procure 
sports equipment, and pay for school improvement projects such as expansion of physical 
education space.  Moreover, you would investing in the future of our local community, ensuring 
its growth and success through the cultivation of its most valuable resource: our children! 
 
At this time, we can accept your generous, tax-deductible donation by check payable to  
“HSI-H PTO.”  You may send the check by mail to the address below or drop off the check at the 
PTO mailbox at the school’s front office.   
 

 
 
Sincerely 
/s/ 
Kaweem Koshan      
PTO President       


